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Upcoming Events & Activities 

June 12 Field Day (Grades K-3) 
June 13 Field Day (Grades 4-8) 
June 14 Sixth Grade Promotion – 1:30 p.m. – Auditorium 
June 15 Eighth Grade Graduation – 7:00 p.m. - Gymnasium 
June 16 Last Day of School – Dismissal at 12:30 p.m. (Grades K-8) 
  
 Please check Lost and Found Items – Going to Good Will Last Day of School!! 
  
  
                       To All of Our Families: 
                  HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER!!! 
               School begins in the fall on Tuesday, August 29 at 8:30 a.m. 
  
        
  
  

Please check out our website for up-to-date information on calendar, menu, and special events! 
www.freshwatersd.org  

IMPORTANT SURVEY:

 

  A survey was sent to all Freshwater families via email from the school regarding 
our school programs and activities.  If you haven’t already done so, please take a couple of minutes to 
complete the survey as it will provide valuable input and help us streamline our goals for the LCAP (Local 
Control Accountability Plan).  Thank you for participating! 

LUNCH CHARGES:

 

  Outstanding lunch charges were due on June 2.  Students are no longer allowed to 
charge school lunches between now and the end of the year.  If you still have outstanding lunch charges, 
please send payment to the school office as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

SPORTS PARTICIPATION PHYSICALS (Grades 4-7):

 

 A letter and papers were sent home two weeks ago 
regarding students interested in playing sports in the fall and getting sports physicals completed ahead 
of time.  Once physicals are completed and papers signed, please turn them in to the office.  Thank you 
very much! 

FRESHWATER SUMMER CAMP:  Registration is still open for Freshwater Summer Camp.  This program is 
open to families from all schools districts, with priority given to current students at Freshwater School

 

.  
Priority registration closed June 2, and any additional spots we still have will be given on a first come, 
first serve basis.  Packets can be picked up in the school office or at the After School Program. 

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM FAMILIES:

 

  With only ONE week of school remaining, please resolve any 
outstanding After School balances you have accrued throughout the school year.  Payments can be 
made to the office or directly to ASP, via check or cash.  Please call ASP at 442-3703 for questions 
regarding outstanding balances. 

We would like to thank Mrs. Beckstead for dedicating her time and talents to develop our Music 
Program over the last 23 years.  We are so grateful for all that she has done for the staff and students at 
Freshwater School.  Happy Retirement Mrs. Beckstead.  You will be greatly missed! 

THANK YOU MRS. BECKSTEAD!: 
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